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Your Excellency,

This Pontifical Commission thanks your for your kind letter of 30
May 2014, together with the dctailed note from your Vicar General, Fr
Schilken, in relation to the matter of Fisher More College and the
celebration of the Extraordinary Form. We now understand that this
matter is, in essence, closed, since the College closed last May.

This Dicastery would also like to express its gladness for the
existence, in your Diocese, of a thriving and properiy guided community
devoted to the Extraordinary Form, and we commend your prospective
project of granting this community an independent parish entrusted to
capable pricsts.

Hoping that this project may go ahead and become a source of
further blessings for your Diocese, with prayerful best wishes, | remain,

Yours sincerely in Christ,

 Guido Pozzo
Secretary

His Excellency

The Most Reverend Michael F. Olson, STL
Bishop of Fort Worth

800 West Loop 820 South

Fort Worth, TX 76108-2919
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